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Shrewsbury Museum Trip for Chestnut Class 

To support our learning in History and Literacy next half term, we have arranged for children 

in Reception, Year 1 and 2 to visit Shrewsbury Museum on Tuesday 9th April 2024. During the 

day the children will take part in an exciting workshop called ‘Night at the Museum Lego 

Workshop’.  

What happens in the museum at night once the lights have been switched off, the doors 

have been locked and everybody has gone home?   In this workshop, children will take on 

the role of ‘History Detectives’ as they discover some of the stories in the Shrewsbury Museum 

collection. Gathering ideas from the Stone Age, the Tudors and even Charles Darwin, they 

will use their imaginations to create and build a story based on the theme of ‘A Night at the 

Museum’ using Lego Education Story Starter resource packs.    

We will be leaving school at 9.00am and will arrive back in time for end of day pick up. The 

children will take part in the workshop from 10.00am until 12.00pm. Depending on the 

weather, we will either have lunch at the museum of take a short walk down to the Quarry 

Park for a picnic, a play on the park and a walk along the river.  

As the children will be walking to and from the Museum, we ask that children wear 

comfortable footwear on the day of the trip and that they bring a coat in case of rain. 

Please can we ask that children wear a school jumper or fleece with our school logo on.  

Pupils will also require a packed lunch for this trip. As children in Chestnut Class are entitled 

to free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided for all pupils. However, you may wish 

to provide your child with a packed lunch from home. Healthy snacks and plenty of drinks 

will be needed to keep us going.  

The PTA have kindly offered to cover the cost of the coach for this trip which is £140. This has 

lowered the cost of the trip per child, to which we are grateful. We ask that parents make 

a voluntary contribution of £10. 

Please could you complete the school spider form by Monday 8th April. 

Kind regards 

Miss Archer 

Teacher in Charge 
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